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March 8, 2022 

 

New Sustainability Coordinator Announcement 

 

Our new Sustainability Coordinator – Alyssa Wood – joins us in May.  Alyssa joins 

us from South Florida where she worked as a Sustainability Coordinator for the 

City of Hallandale Beach for the last four years.  Her experience is boosted by her 

education, where she earned a Master’s in GeoScience with a focus on Human-

Environment Sustainability.  By all accounts, Alyssa is highly regarded in her field 

as “she lives and breathes Sustainability.”  Please join us in May to welcome Alyssa 

to our team. 


